[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear 6th graders, 
As part of our preparation for the next year, as upcoming 7th graders you get to select which classes you would like to take. I would normally come into your classroom to explain this transition and assist you with your class selections. However, as you know we are not able to do that with the current pandemic. I have made a google classroom that includes all this information so we are able to move forward with our preparation. 
Please log into your google account (firstname.lastname@kpa-cowboys.com, password is what you use to log into a chromebook). 
Join my class with code: ngwd3oq
Class of 2026 is the classroom that I will place pertinent information related to your high school planning for course and career guidance. 
At this time I have one (1) assignment that you will need to complete. It is the pre-registration form in which you will make your selection for next years classes as 7th graders! Please complete this assignment by April 15, 2020.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you, 
Holly Schmidt
KHS Career Advisor
holly.schmidt@k12.nd.us
